
   
 

Public Hearing Regarding Glendale Quiet Zone Application 
 
The Village of Glendale Planning and Historic Preservation Commission has scheduled a special 
meeting in order to conduct a public hearing on Monday, March 20, 2017 at 6:00 pm at the 
Glendale Town Hall, second floor, 80 E. Sharon Avenue, Glendale, OH 45246.  The purpose of 
the hearing is to receive public input regarding the Glendale Quiet Zone Application submitted 
on February 6, 2017.  The public is encouraged to attend and participate.  All documents are 
available for viewing during regular business hours at the Village Office, 30 Village Square, or 
from the Village website at www.glendaleohio.org “Railroad Quiet Zones” tab from the home 
page.  For additional assistance, please contact the Village office at 513-771-7200.       
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